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Club Annual AGM 

As we approach the start of a new year, here is a date 

for your diaries, the club annual AGM will be held on 

Wednesday 26th January at 7.00 in the Clubhouse. 

 

The Nomination sheets for members that wish to stand 

for a position on the board for 2022 is now located on 

the noticeboard in the Club foyer. 

Members wishing to stand for one of the 8 Board 

Directorships and assist in managing our club can add 

their name to the relevant director position sheet along 

with a proposer and seconder. 

 

Junior Presentation of Prizes - New Date  

Junior Section Presentation of Prizes will now be held in 

the clubhouse on Sunday December 12th at 13.30, 

please feel free to come along and support the stars of 

the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Xmas Hampers  

The Xmas Hampers raffle tickets are now on sale behind 

the bar for £1 each or by emailing Doreen Leask 

on ladycaptain@rmmgc.co.uk 

 

The Hampers with contents list are on display in one of 

the Trophy Cabinets in the club foyer. 

 

So here is a chance for you to save on some shopping 

for Christmas!......................good luck 

 

 

Ladies Prize Giving  

The ladies’ section held their annual prize giving on 

Friday 12th November. 38 ladies attended and the 

evening was enjoyed by all. The photo shows some of 

the main trophy winners.  

Thanks to the ladies’ sub-committee for organising the 

evening and especially Lynn, ladies’ match secretary, 

and Doreen, Lady Captain, for presenting the prizes 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Prize Draw Winners 

Congratulations and well done to the following winners 

drawn at the recent Board Meeting: 

 

1st Prize - Phyllis Benzie - £60 

2nd Prize - Ian Sykes - £40 

3rd Prize - Steve Smith - £20 

4th Prize - John Adams - £10 

 

 

 

 

Club Planned Enhancements  

Application submitted  

We advised last month that as a club we were moving 

forward to lodge a planning application with Angus 

Council for Club Enhancement Plans. We are pleased to 

advise that the planning application has now been 

lodged with Angus Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


